
 
 

 

FW Update – Tuesday 29th June 2021 

Dear Parents,  

 

Our pupils have really been enjoying their Sports Days! We have had two Sports Days so far with lots of 

high jumps, fast runners and long throws on display (we will send some photos to you in due course). We 

do have a montage from Art Week for you to enjoy at home with your child. Please click on the following 

link: Art Week Video - Thank you Miss Root! 
 

==================== 
 

In Assemblies we have been discussing and acknowledging the following: 

 

- the importance of mindfulness 

- the importance of special memories 

- staying safe in the sun 

- recognising the character strengths of others  

- the character strengths of Raheem Sterling 

- different jobs and potential career paths 
 

We also had a visit from Ms Campbell (parent of Thomas in Reception) who came to talk to the pupils about 

the jobs available within the field of science! Ms Campbell wrote to us afterwards... 

 

"I would encourage any parent with a job they are passionate about to get into an assembly and talk 

about it. It was a truly delightful experience - the best thing I did all week.  I have never done this type 

of thing before but, I would have happily stayed all afternoon answering all the fantastically insightful 

questions that the children asked very politely and thoughtfully"  

==================== 
 

Covid19 Update: We had to write to all parents on 17.6.21 to tell them that we would not be able invite 

them into school for the Sports Days. We are as disappointed as the parents because we really enjoy these 

type of events where pupils, staff and parents can enjoy the experience together. We do hope that our 

regular schedule of events is back up and running from September. 
 

We are in constant contact with local headteachers who have kept us up to date with matters relating to 

Covid19 within their respective schools. We are aware that some schools had to send classes or year groups 

home over the past few weeks due to a positive case or multiple positive cases of Covid19. These classes 

and year groups will need to isolate at home for up to 10 days and children have had to engage in online 

lessons. With this in mind, we must ask all families to work with us to ensure the following guidelines are 

being followed:  
 

 Keep to the timings of the school day.  

 Wear face masks on the playground. 

 Do not crowd the entrance and exits (Farlton Road & Garratt Lane). 

 One adult per family is allowed on the playground. 

 Keep your distance from other families and staff.   
 

The above applies to any relatives, childminders or friends of the family who bring children to school or 

collect children at the end of the school day. Thank you for your support.  
 

Kind regards, 

Mr Custance & The FW Leadership Team  

https://vimeo.com/568805984/84478056cd


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PHOTOS FROM AROUND THE SCHOOL 

 Live science in Reception & Nursery (quack!), 

 busy break times for Years 1, 2, 3 & 5  

 and lots of jobs to do in Reception!  

  

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PHOTOS FROM AROUND THE SCHOOL 

 Cross stitching in Year 4, 

 learning about Japan in Year 4, 

 cookie cooking in Year 5 

 and Sports Day rehearsals for Nursery! 



 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PHOTOS FROM AROUND THE SCHOOL 

 Learning about Malala Yousafzai in Year 2, 

 Year 1 break time, 

 story writing in Reception 

 and Reception story time with Ms Allen (our resident expert on the great outdoors)! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 


